
SUPREME COURT OF NEW JERSEY 

The County Courthouses in Hunterdon, Morris, Somerset and Sussex 

counties, including the Offices of the Deputy Clerk of the Superior Court for those 

counties, having remained closed for the transaction of public business for all of 

Thursday, March 8, 2018 because of the continuing effects of a major winter 

storm; 

It is ORDERED that in the computation of time periods under the Rules of 

Court and under any statute of limitations, for purposes of filing deadlines 

March 8, 2018 shall be deemed the same as a legal holiday for Hunterdon 

County, Morris County, Somerset County, and Sussex County matters. 

Chief Justice 

Dated: March 9, 2018 


